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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Class One have a few exciting days planned over the next few weeks, including a ‘Farm and 
Country’ day and the BBC Ten Piece Primary Proms. 
 
Classes One and Two have been invited to attend a ‘Farm and Country’ day at the Exhibition 
Halls, Royal Cornwall Showground on Wednesday 21st March. This is always a very popular 
educational event and so we are fortunate to have been allocated a place this year. The day 
will consist of numerous hands-on, interactive activities, learning how food travels from the 
farm to our plate. We will be leaving school at 8:30am and returning in time for the usual end 
of school routine.  
 
As part of our Music curriculum, we have managed to secure tickets for Class One to watch a 
live performance of the BBCs Ten Piece Primary Proms the following day (Thursday 22nd 
March) at the Hall for Cornwall, Truro. Cornwall Youth Orchestra will play a selection of 
pieces during the concert, which will provide the class with an inspiring introduction to 
classical music, as well as widen the children’s musical knowledge, understanding and 
musical repertoire. We will be leaving school shortly after the register and be returning by 
3:30pm. 
 
For both trips, children will need to wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch and 
plenty of drink in a rucksack (please see your class teacher if you require a school packed 
lunch form, which must be returned to Kerry at least a week before the trip). Children must 
also bring a coat and wear sensible walking footwear. We have been advised that for the 
‘Food and Country Day’, although most of the activities are undercover, the venue can be 
quite cold and so children will need to bring plenty of layers! There will be no opportunities to 
buy souvenirs on either date and so money will not be required.  
 

The total cost of these two trips is £10 (or £5 if we are in receipt of Pupil Premium for your 

child), as the school is able to subsidise some of the cost. Please make this payable in the 

usual manner at www.schoolmoney.co.uk, which will also provide us with consent for your 

child to attend both events. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs C. Humber 

http://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/
http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

